
 
 

Fresh fruit and yoghurt available every day 
 

 
 

        
 

 

Week Commencing 15.04.24 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza, 
Homemade Wedges 

& Salad 
 

Gluten, Milk 

Roast Chicken, Yorkshire 
Pudding, Homemade 

Roast Potatoes  
& Veg 

Gluten, Eggs 

Savoury Mince Beef,  
Diced Potatoes 

& Veg 
 

Gluten, 

X2 Sausages,  
Mashed Potato, 

& Beans 
 

Gluten, Milk  

Fish Fingers,  
Homemade 

Chips & Sweetcorn 
Fish, Gluten 

 
OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard  

 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 

Cheese, Tuna, or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna, or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

 Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit  

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

 or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

 Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

 or Cake  
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

DESSERT 

Flapjack 
 

Gluten, Milk 

Sponge Cake 
 

Gluten, Milk, Egg 

Jelly Butterscotch Tart 
 

Gluten, Milk 

Cupcake 
 

Gluten, Milk, Egg 



 
 

Fresh fruit and yoghurt available every day 
 

Allergens in Red 
 
 
 

 
 

Week Commencing 22.04.24 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 

All Day Breakfast, 
Hash Browns, Toast  

& Baked Beans 
Gluten, Milk 

Roast Chicken and Stuffing 
Roast Potatoes & Veg 

 
Gluten, Eggs 

Homemade Lasagne,  
Garlic Bread & Salad 

 
Gluten, Eggs, Milk, Mustard, 

X2 Sausages,  
Potatoes & Sweetcorn 

 
Gluten, mustard  

Fish Fingers,  
Homemade 

Chips & Peas 
Fish, Gluten 

 
OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard  

 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 

Cheese, Tuna, or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna, or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

 Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit  

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

 or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

 Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

 or Cake  
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

DESSERT 

Flapjack 
 

Gluten, Milk 

Sprinkle Cake 
 

Gluten, Milk 

Fresh Fruit Butterscotch Tart 
 

Gluten, Milk 

Doughnut 
 

Gluten, Egg 



 
 

Fresh fruit and yoghurt available every day 
 

 
Allergens in Red 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Week Commencing 29.04.24 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 

Chicken Wrap, 
Homemade Wedges, 

& Mixed Salad 
Gluten 

Roast Chicken, Yorkshire 
Pudding, Roast Potatoes, & 

Veg 
Gluten, Eggs, Milk 

Pasta Bolognese, 
Garlic Bread 

& Peas 
Gluten, Eggs, Mustard, Milk 

Sausage Roll, 
Potatoes  

& Baked Beans 
Gluten, Eggs, Mustard 

Fish Fingers,  
Homemade Chips, 

 & Peas 
Fish, Gluten 

OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 
Jacket Potato with a choice 
 of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 

 Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

 Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit  

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

 or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

 Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

 or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

DESSERT 
Strawberry Mouse 

 
Milk 

Cupcake 
 

Gluten, Eggs, Milk 

Cheesecake 
 

Gluten, milk 

Chocolate Concrete Cake 
 

Gluten, Milk 

Oatie Cookie 
 

Gluten, Milk 



 
 

Fresh fruit and yoghurt available every day 
 

Allergens in Red 
 
 
 
 

 

Week Commencing 06.05.24 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 

BANK 
HOLIDAY 

Roast Chicken and Stuffing, 
Roast Potatoes 

 & Veg 
 

Gluten, Eggs 

Savory Mince Beef,  
Herby Potatoes  

& Cabbage 
 

Mustard, 

X2 Sausages, 
 Potatoes 

& Sweetcorn 
 

Gluten, mustard 

Fish Fingers,  
Homemade 

Chips & Peas 
 

Fish, Gluten  
OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2  

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard  

 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 

 Cheese, Tuna, or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

 Cheese, Tuna, or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit  

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna, or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

 or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

 Cheese, Tuna, or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

 or Cake  
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

DESSERT 

 Crispy Jam Tart 
 

Gluten, Milk 

Cheesecake 
 

Gluten, Milk, Eggs 

Ice Cream 
 

Milk 

Rice Krispie Cake 
 

Gluten, Milk 



 
 

Fresh fruit and yoghurt available every day 
 

 
Allergens in Red 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Allergens in Red 

Week Commencing 13.05.24 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 

All Day Breakfast, 
Hash Browns, Toast  

& Baked Beans 
Gluten, Egg 

Roast Chicken, Stuffing, 
Roast Potatoes 

& Veg 
Gluten 

 

Pasta Bake, 
Garlic Bread 

& Fresh Salad 
Gluten, Eggs 

X2 Sausages, 
Mashed Potato 

& Sweetcorn 
Gluten, Mustard, Milk 

Fish Fingers, 
Homemade Chips 

& Peas 
Fish, Gluten 

OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 
Jacket Potato with a choice 
 of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard  

OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 

Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit  

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

 or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

 or Cake  
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

DESSERT 
Shortbread 

Gluten, Milk, Eggs 

Chocolate Sponge Cake 
Gluten, Eggs, Milk 

Strawberry Mousse 
Milk 

Butterscotch Tart 
Gluten, Milk 

Iced Bun 
Eggs, Gluten, Milk 



 
 

Fresh fruit and yoghurt available every day 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Allergens in Red 
 

Week Commencing 20.05.24 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 OPTION 1 

Chicken Burger in a Bun with 
Tomato Sauce,  

Homemade Wedges 
& Fresh Salad 

Gluten, Eggs, Mustard 

Roast Chicken, Yorkshire 
Pudding, Roast Potatoes,  

& Veg 
 

Gluten, Milk,  

Meat Balls and Pasta,  
Garlic Bread, 

& Mix Veg 
 

Gluten, Eggs, Mustard, Milk 

Sausage Roll, 
 Mashed Potato, 

Sweetcorn & Gravy 
 

Gluten, Milk, Mustard 

Fish Fingers 
Homemade Chips, 

& Peas 
 

Fish, Gluten, Cereal 

OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 OPTION 2 
Jacket Potato with a choice 
 of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard 

Jacket Potato with a choice 
of Beans/Cheese or Tuna  

 
Milk, Cereal, Egg, Fish, Mustard  

OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 OPTION 3 
Cheese, Tuna or Ham 

Sandwich 
or Crunchy Sticks 

Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 
or Cake 

Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit  

or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

 or Cake 
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

 Cheese, Tuna or Ham 
Sandwich 

or Crunchy Sticks 
Fruit, Yoghurt, Biscuit 

 or Cake  
Egg, Mustard, Fish, Milk, Gluten 

DESSERT 

Flapjack 
 

Gluten, Milk 

Jam Tart 
 

Eggs, Gluten 

Fresh Fruit Artic Roll 
 

Gluten, Milk, Egg 

Cupcake 
 

Milk, Gluten, Egg 



 
 

Fresh fruit and yoghurt available every day 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Allergens in Red 
 


